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Carole Midgley’s piece in the Times on Friday 3rd February 2017 
 

 
 

Above: a letter to the Editor from Chris Hunt Cooke published in the 
Times on Monday 6th February 2017 
 
Right: in the Weather Eye column in the Times on Tuesday 7th 
February 2017 Paul Simons makes a telling point about the oddity of 
phrases used by weather forecast presenters. He notes audiences 
crave "plain and simple information . . . stripped of superfluous 
language and delivered without amateur dramatics" as "we want 
facts, not entertainment". 


